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November 2024 

 

The Stamp and Coin Show was well attended by adults and children.  Successfully organised and run with club members 

assisting to set up and pack up at the end of the day.  Nine exhibits were displayed for viewing by the public.  Proceeds from table 

hire, raffle and voluntary donations earned  both clubs $668 each and duly banked, covering the cost of the hall hire.  Bortollo 

Pavilion has been booked again for the April and November 2025 shows.   

 

Three club Members did well at the September 2024 Canberra Stamp & Coin Show:   

• Brian Morrey entered  "Falkland Islands Definitives"  in the Traditional Class, awarded Large Vermeil.   

• Keith Michaelson entered "The German Occupation of the Channel Islands" in Traditional Class awarded Vermeil and  

• Dianne Saunders .entered "Southern Polar Ships" in Polar Philately Class awarded Large Vermeil. 

 

December 2024 

 

Our Christmas function went off successfully.  Held  at the Mandurah RSL Club.  The RSL ladies served a delicious roast beef 

and vegetable meal with apple strudel and custard for desert.  The cost was $26.50 per head of which the club subsidised $16.50.  

Members and partners paid the remaining $10. .  A bar tab provided attendees to a drink of choice.  

 

January 2025 

 

• Bruce Gummow was thanked for liaising with the RSL and MPS members for organising the menu.    

• Club term deposit rolled over for another 12 months.  RSL Hall Hire increased $15.00 to $60.00 from this month. 

• Suggestion made for a 'who collects what sheet'  for  future communications/activity amongst members for next meeting. 

• Motion made to start remuneration payments, including a one off payment, to Circuit Book Manager and a change to the 

 Constitution to reflect this.   

• Stamp Quizz prepared by Peter Hay.  Duly tested the grey matter cogs and created a buzz! 

•  Next meetings activity, 11/2/2025, will be a 'surprise workshop' by Glen Stafford.   
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